LET'S EMPOWER ALL. TAKE ACTION FOR A BRIGHTER FUTURE!



Newsletter #2 | February, 2025



Dear partners and supporters of Inclusive Apprenticeships,

We have good news! We are pleased to share with you the latest progress in our project dedicated to promoting inclusive apprenticeships. Our initiative continues to grow and your support and involvement is key to our success. Let's build equal opportunities for all together!



We are launching a new free online training program!

This course is designed specifically for professionals who want to develop more inclusive apprenticeships for disadvantaged people.

Registration is now open!

★ Sign up here:
inclusiveapprenticeships.eu



What will you learn?

- What social inclusion means and how to overcome barriers for apprentices from disadvantaged backgrounds
- Strategies for supporting apprentices with fewer opportunities
- How to plan resources and provide support in the workplace
- How to support and promote an inclusive working environment for all employees

This program is aimed at employers, trainers, mentors and policy makers involved in apprenticeships.



LET'S EMPOWER ALL. TAKE ACTION FOR A BRIGHTER FUTURE!



Newsletter #2| February, 2025



The program addresses the following categories of specialists:

Employers, trainers, mentors and decision makers involved in apprenticeships.

Available resources and platforms

We invite you to visit our official website inclusive-apprenticeships.eu and follow our Facebook page Inclusive Apprenticeships Project to stay up to date with all news and upcoming events.











